Jenuary 17, 194E.

¥r. Harold W. Copp, Director,
Winnetkan Compmmnity House, 1
Winnetlka, Illinols.
mﬂr Y Gﬂppl

Please pardon me for not anuerim your csommunication
of October 8th booner.

Yie have no need for additional help at the present
time. I do not look to see any opening in the very near future.
However, I asswe you if one does ocowr I will be glad to con-

sider your application,

With all good wishes, I am

~ Very sincerely yours,

Dimhor of Physiocal Eduontion.
Varsi ty Bukot‘bo.ll Coach.




